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The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) successfully completed the 2024 Census on 

Population and Community-Based Monitoring System (POPCEN-CBMS) in the Province and 

City of Iloilo in December 2024. To ensure the accuracy and reliability of the data, PSA 

implemented stringent quality control measures, including close supervision and spot-

checking interviews during the enumeration process. 

Following data collection, PSA conducted Map and Data Processing, a critical step 

involving the review of raw data to identify and correct any errors or inconsistencies, thereby 

ensuring accurate and dependable results. This process is essential for maintaining the 

integrity of the data collected. 

Additionally, PSA Iloilo Provincial Statistical Office carried out saturation activities 

across the province and city of Iloilo. These initiatives aimed to verify initial findings and ensure 

that every household and individual was properly accounted for. 

PSA Iloilo Conducts Extensive Saturation Drive to Ensure 

Everyone Is Accounted for in 2024 POPCEN-CBMS 

PSA Enumerators conducting house-to-house interviews for the 2024 POPCEN-CBMS 
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PSA encourages the public to report any households or individuals who may have 

been missed during the census. If you know anyone who has not yet been enumerated, please 

inform your barangay officials or contact the PSA directly at (033) 327-9219 or 509-9620. You 

can also email them at iloilo@psa.gov.ph. 

Through these comprehensive measures, the PSA remains committed to providing 

high-quality data that empowers policymakers, researchers, and stakeholders to make well-

informed decisions for the betterment of communities. 
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